
 
   
  

 
 
 
 

August 13, 2019 
 

To our Valued Customers, 

Hundreds of protesters have congregated at the airport 
terminal building in Hong Kong staging a rally for the second 
consecutive day. Because of the demonstrations, the Hong 
Kong Airport - one of the world’s busiest - has been closed for 
passenger traffic: 160 departing flights along with 150 
arrivals have been cancelled to date. However, we anticipate 
that this closure will not cause any significant delay to our 
Hellmann Air Freight operations. Due to the cancellations of 
passenger flights, cargo flights are able to utilize all runways 
and slot times, therefore allowing a smooth flow for customer 
cargo on freighter service, which represents 99% of our 
current long haul cargo movements. At this time, 100% of 

cargo booked on todays’ flights has been delivered to the airport without interruption. We will continue to monitor the situation 
and share updates when necessary.  

 

Please reach out to your local Hellmann contact for further questions regarding your shipments. If you would like to book 

additional cargo, please contact our US Airfreight Pricing Desk at US-Pricing-Air@hellmann.com for fast and reliable spot 
quotes. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Steen Christensen, CEO North America 
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